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COhr'll 5S In ;,1 September 20,2010 CLERK vii 
Via Overnight Delivery 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk IOOL{03--TlOffice of Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: 	 Budget Call Long Distance, Inc. 
Cancellation of Authority to Provide Interexchange Telecommunications Service and 
Withdrawal of Tariff (Docket No. 940914-TI) 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

The original and one (1) copy of this letter are submitted on behalf of Budget Call Long Distance, Inc. to 
request immediate cancellation of certificate granted in Docket 940914-TI (CPCN 3955) on December 
23, 19~4 and withdrawal of the current tariff on file. 

Budget Call Long Distance, Inc. has ceased all operations. The Company did not have presubscribed 
customers, and therefore customer notice was not provided. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and returning 
it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose. Any questions you may have 
regarding this filing may be directed to my attention at (407) 740-3004 or via email to 
Rnorton@tminc.com 

Sincerely, 

Robin Norton 

Consultant to Budget Call Long Distance, Inc. 
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"','"cc: 	 R. Edward Price - Budget Call Long Distance, Inc. 
0 ......COM --ftle: Budget Call - FL 
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OPC ~nt­ 2600 Maitland Center Parkway, Suite 300 Maitland, FL 32751 
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